¢ Larry Whitehead-
Board President

¢ Walt Richison
Vice President

k Oliver

CaVARS NP

Inside This Issue:

Board of Directors -
Annual Reorganization

Centerville CSD’s
Customer Conveniences

Paperless E-Bills

' Board of Directors - Annual Reorganization

The Board of Directors voted in a new slate of officers for the 2023 calendar
year. Starting January 1, 2023, Director Larry Whitehead will serve as President
of the Board and Director Walt Richison will serve as the Vice President. Presi-
dent Whitehead will announce the 2023 Standing Committees at the January
2023 Board Meeting.

¥’ Centerville CSD's Customer Conveniences

With On-Line Access you can easily review your monthly bill, research your account
history, update your contact information and make payments using a debit/credit card or
e-check*. You can also request services and sign up to receive our new paperless "E-
Bill" or sign up for the "Auto-Pay" option.

* Please note that all on-line payments are charged a transaction fee of $3.10 or 3%
(whichever is greater) by the payment processor for the third-party transaction.

Simply go to our website www.centervillecsd.org and click the large green Bill Pay-
ment button in the right hand corner of the screen. From there you click the red button
titled Pay Your Bill Now. First time users will need to register their account first. To
register select the button titled (Not Already Registered? Register Now.). If you
don’t want to register your account, but want to make an online payment, choose the
“Quick Pay” button. This allows you to make a debit/credit card or e-check payment
online without registering an on-line account.

Help With Paying
My Water Bills
Get to Know LIHWAP

LIHWAP stands for the Low Income Household Water As-
sistance Program.

LIHWAP is a federally funded program that offers a one-
time payment to help you pay your past due water or wastewater bills.

LIHWAP helps pay overdue bills which accrued during any timeframe. There is no date
restriction for when the overdue amount occurred.

To learn more about the LIHWAP program, visit https://www.csd.caa.gov/find-

(G0 Paperless “F-Bill"

Go green and help the environment by choosing to receive your monthly bill and news-
letter via an e-mail. Not only will you receive your bill quicker, there will no longer be a
threat of your bill being lost or stolen. You can either request to go paperless through
the web-portal once you register your account, contact the District Office by phone or
email, or simply check the yes box on monthly water bill paystub and write in your
email address.

The District also offers ACH Payments, as well as, Budget Payment Plans. Please con-
tact the District Office for additional information.




